LICENSING ACT 2003
REPRESENTATION FORM
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Name & Address of the | The Grapes, 28 Widnes Road, Widnes, WAS BAP
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NOTICE OF OBJECTION TO A TEMPOARY EVENT NOTICE
(LICENSING ACT 2003, SECTION 104)

Fam writing on behalf of the Chief Officer of Police at Cheshire Constabulary to object to the Temporary Event
Notice application from the premises known as The Grapes, 28 Widnes Road, Widnes, WAS AP,

The grounds for the objection are that the police feel that this extension of hours, particularly in the run up to
Christrnas will undermine the licensing objectives of prevention of crime and disorder.

If this TEN is granted, then it would permit the premises to operate from 10am on Friday through to 02:30am
on Sunday morning which would be a total of 36 hours on 7 weekends from 15t November to 29t December

2024.

itis the Constabulary’s view that having a premises open and serving alcohol for 36 hours without any closing
would be promoting irresponsible drinking and it is the police’s experience that the longer patrons have to
drink the greater the risk that this will lead to incidents of violence and disorder, which we feel would

undermine the licensing objectives.

When incidents have occurred either at the premises or linked to the premises the Constabulary often have
issues obtaining CCTV from the management, despite this being a condition of their premises licence. So
should these TENs lead to any incidents from our experience any investigation would be hampered by lack of
CCTV evidence being provided which adds to the concerns posed by this TEN.

We would therefore ask the licensing committee to refuse this application.
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